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SUMMER TERM – IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Thursday 20th July 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly at 2.30pm 

 

Friday 21st July  

End of Year Mass at 2.15pm 

 

Monday 4th September 

Training Day 

 

Tuesday 5th September 

School opens for Autumn Term 
 
 

Please see St Joseph’s website for term dates for 

the next academic year – 2017/18.  

 

 
ATTENDANCE 2016/2017 

 
Thank you for your support this year towards 

reaching our attendance target. We regularly discuss 

the importance of attendance with the children and 

recognise the highest attending class most weeks.  

 

Congratulations to Year 4 who have achieved the 

highest attendance of the year with 97.3% - a 

fantastic achievement. 

 

ROALD DAHL DAY 

 

On Wednesday 13th September, it is national 'Roald 

Dahl Day 2017'. In school, each class is going to 

focus on a Roald Dahl story and have a fun-filled day 

of reading activities all based around their chosen 

Roald Dahl book. 

 

Children are invited to dress as their favourite Roald 

Dahl character, or to dress as a Roald Dahl theme to 

celebrate this day. 

 

SUMMMER FAYRE 

 

Thank you for supporting the Summer Fayre, 

together we raised £1141.76. The funds raised from 

this event will be divided equally between the parish 

and school. 

 

A huge thank you to everyone for your support and 

generosity.  
 

2017 END OF YEAR PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE 

 

As the end of the year approaches, please take the 

time to complete the questionnaire. The feedback 

from this questionnaire will be used to inform the 

future of St Josephs.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete and 

return the questionnaire! 

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

 

The theme for the 2017 Summer Reading Challenge 

is Animal Agents, illustrated by the UK’s best-selling 

children’s illustrator Tony Ross.  

 

You will be able to pick up your starter pack from 

any Doncaster Library from Saturday 15 July and 

you will have until Saturday 9 September to 

complete the challenge.  

 

Keep an eye on the Summer Reading Challenge 

website https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

where you can get some inspiration for new books to 

read, enter competitions and even play games! 

 

FAREWELL TO YEAR 6 
To all our wonderful Y6 pupils! We would like to thank you for bringing so much to the St Joseph's community 

over the years. You will be leaving us with wonderful memories of you and your achievements, and we will never 

forget you all! We are all very proud of each and every one of you, and we are excited for you as you begin the 

next step of the journey.  

Keep shining brightly like the superstars you are, in whichever school is lucky enough to have you! 

Good luck and please keep in touch, Mrs Kelly and all the staff at St Joseph’s x 
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